
  

More Book Fair Information 

Hi Everyone!  The Book Fair is rapidly approaching.  I wanted to send out some extra information to help make our time at 

the Book Fair run smoothly. 

 

What are the actual days and times of the Book Fair?  

 The Book Fair will take place Monday, Sept. 20- Friday, Sept. 24.  The Book Fair will take place from 7:45am-2:00pm.  There 

will be no afterschool or evening shopping. 

Why is my child only allowed to attend the Book Fair with his/her homeroom class?   

This is school district policy for Book Fairs in 2021.  This is to reduce any issues with Covid-19.  Students will come on a 

specific day and a specific time (This schedule is still being made).  All students will have an opportunity on Friday the 24th 

to visit the book fair if they have not been able to during the week.  

How can I pay?   

Students can pay by Cash, Credit Card, Check (made payable to Richmond Drive Elementary) and by eWallet. 

Tax is NOT included in any prices.  When students buy books, tax will be added.  Please make sure to adjust for that. 

What is an eWallet? 

 An e Wallet is a way for students to buy books without carrying cash around with them.  Steps are 1) Create Account  2) 

Add funds  3) Invite Family and Friends to add funds  4) Children shop at the fair. 

Here is the link for creating an eWallet account: https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parent-how-it-

works.html?fairID=4899496   

 

Can I shop for books online?  Absolutely!  Scholastic has a huge online store you can shop.  This is great if we have 

students who are sick or quarantined, so they can take part in the Book Fair.  The online shop does not open for shopping 

until Sept. 15. 

Note:  if you spend $25 or more, shipping is free.  If your order is less than $25, standard shipping costs will be added. 

Here is the link for online shopping at the Book Fair: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=rdes 

  (Please scroll down to the online shopping portion) 

 

Are Families allowed to attend the Book Fair? Unfortunately, no.  Due to Covid Restrictions, only students are 

allowed to attend.  We apologize for any inconvenience this causes. 

If you have ANY questions at all, please contact Heather Johnson, school librarian at 803-985-1679 or hjohnson@rhmail.org 
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